
It's a shame that the law abiding citizen who follows the laws has to keep fighting for the right to 
bear arms.  I wish those lawmakers who oppose our Second Amendment would fight as hard for 
inforcement of current laws as they do to take away our rights.   
Senate Bill 941 is a bad bill. 
Sincerely, 
Leland & Grace McKinney  
 


